
Evesham United Training Facility Ashton 88 Thursday Evening 6 to 7 pm 

Notes for Coaches and Parents – Updated for two remaining sessions 1st April and 8th April 

 

Classification - Public 

 
 

1. With our return to Football, we have decided to hire part of the Evesham United Venue to allow the club 
to minimise risk and support FA and government guidance with social distancing. 

2. Some teams will therefore utilise this facility for two weeks 1st and 8th April while we establish ourselves 
at our normal spring and summer venues at Ashton and Beckford. Basically, to ease congestion. 

3. Your Coaches will advise your training location directly and which teams will be utilising Evesham 
United and the time of the sessions. 

4. Please remember only 1 adult/carer is allowed/required per child to be present at training. 
5. When you arrive please send your children straight into the pitch area, they will be training in the 

location as detailed on the training location map – Your coaches will share the location map if you 
haven’t seen it. 

6. Parents can check in via the NHS app poster during the session, please ensure you do this. If you don’t 
have the app then give your contact details to Emily or one of her Covid/Welfare support parents. 

7. Please exit at the end of the session via the same gate, leaving promptly. Do not hang around to chat as 
this will result in congestion issues with the follow-on group. 

8. Ensure you social distance at all times including approaching and leaving the venue. If the viewing area 
is full there are plenty of safe areas outside and around the perimeter fence where you can safely watch 
the session. 

9. Don’t forget the correct CLEAN footwear (no blades, trainers, dimples or metal studs)  
10. The coaches will have a designated safe zone for each child to place their water bottle, sanitiser etc 

which they will return to at appropriate intervals during the session. 

 

 


